
Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees 
DRAFT MINUTES 

 

 

October 15, 2019 

 

Present:  Maureen Mann, Dana van der Bijl, Paul Murphy, Rick Druckenmiller, 

Tina St. Peter, Sam White (alternate) 

 

Meeting was called to order at 8:30 am. 

 

Citizen Comments - None 

 

The board unanimously approved the outstanding minutes. 

 

Rick reported that AQ Fence has installed the fencing for Batchelder and the 

gate works fine.  They are currently working on painting it.  

 

Paul reported that the Old Center fence is looking shabby.  Rick will have AQ 

take a look and give us an estimate. 

 

There are some trees undermining the wall at Morrison Cemetery.  Paul will 

try to get permission from the neighboring landowner to take them down to 

prevent further damage.   

 

Dana is looking into signage (rules, etc.) for the larger cemeteries. 

 

Paul reported that his care of Haynes Cemetery is going smoothly. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:59 am 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

Dana van der Bijl, Secretary 

 


